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PART Route Changes 

 
  

RADAR, the company that operates the Piedmont Area Regional Transit (PART) 

public transportation service would like to announce changes to two of the current routes. 
With the new Henry County Adult Detention Center set to open soon, the center will be 
serviced by the South County Route. Due to this change, stops located to the West Side 

of Memorial Blvd (Fayette St/Roundabout St and Pony Place) will be serviced by the 
Martinsville Route. These changes will take place on April 1, 2022. Brochures and Maps 
are currently being updated and will be distributed when available. Be sure to visit 

RADAR’s website – www.radartransit.org, or RADAR’s Facebook page - 
www.facebook.com/radartransit.org for updates.  
 

PART is a deviated fixed-route system that runs 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. It is managed by RADAR of Roanoke, a non-profit organization that has 
organized and maintained both public and private human service transportation for more 

than 40 years.  
 

For more information, please contact Joseph Baker, Director of Regional Transit, 

RADAR at (800) 964-5707 Ext. 125 or visit RADAR’s website – www.radartransit.org. 
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